
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Autumn 2  2022 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
We have had another busy term. Out topic this term 

has been ‘Light and dark’.  

We have been reading ‘The owl who was afraid of 

the dark’ and exploring lots of lights and making 

shadows. In cooking we have been working on 

making sandwiches. And of course we have been 

taking part in lots of Christmas activities.  

Magic moments  

Lily, we are so proud of how you’ve explored food 

and especially how you embraced our mince pies!  

Lexie, you have been brilliant at communicating with 

us especially telling us when you needed to 

bathroom by banging on the toilet door.  

Bobby, you have been communicating brilliantly 

using Makaton. Your signing of the names of the Paw 

patrol characters and animals has been amazing to 

watch. 

Thomas, you have worked so hard to use you 

eyegaze to communicate. We were so proud when 

you told us very strongly you didn’t want to go 

outside.  

Leo, you have really worked hard to match letters 

and words. Amazing!  

Freya, we have loved watching you using our song 

choice board to tell us what you wanted to watch. 

You even went to get the board from Liz’s desk when 

you decided that Liz’s lesson wasn’t interesting 

enough and you’d rather watch ‘Your welcome’.  

Hafsah, it has been wonderful seeing you playing with 

the adults and laughing and giggling when they 

chase and tickle you. You have also worked really 

hard to start using your PECs book to ask for your 

favourite toy. 

Sienna, you have got a great sense of humour and 

you have been brilliant at getting the staff to chase 

you in the playground, by saying ‘go’ to make them 

start running.  

 

We all hope you have lovely Christmas and we’ll see 

you again on Wednesday 4th January.  

 
 

 


